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October 2020 Newsletter 
 

Parkdale School 
139 Parkdale Ave. N 

(905)545-6216  

@parkdale_hwdsb 

www.hwdsb.on.ca/parkdale/ 

parkdale@hwdsb.on.ca 

 

Dear Parkdale Families; 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year!  We look forward to 

working together.  Please subscribe to our website for 

important information.  You can also follow us on Twitter 

@parkdale_hwdsb.   

A reminder that all fundraising activities, school photo days, 

school assemblies, field trips and excursions are paused until 

further notice.  We appreciate your understanding. 

I would also like to remind all families that the daily screener 

must be completed every day in order for your child to attend 

school.  You can find the screener at https://covid-

19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 

Please contact the main office at any time should you have 

any questions or concerns. 

We look forward to a great year! 

Thank you, 

J. Kurtz 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday Oct. 5th:  Fire Drill 

Monday Oct. 12th- no school 

Thursday Oct. 29th:  Progress 

Reports sent home 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Safe Arrival & Lates 

Please report all student 

absences, early dismissals and 

late arrivals using School 

Messenger. All students arriving 

after the bell will go directly to 

their classroom. At this time, 

parents are not permitted to 

enter the school building. 

Please use the parking lot off of 

Roxborough Ave as the parking 

lot off of Glennie is for staff only.  

We would also ask that you 

keep the bus parking spot clear 

at all times. 

Please return all HWDSB iPads in 

a labelled bag that includes 

your child’s name.   Please 

ensure that you return the 

charger. 

If you have questions about 

COVID-19, please call the 

Hamilton Public Health Services 

phone line at (905) 974-9848. 

Please login to the parent portal 

to complete the following forms:  

Digital Tools Permission, Internet 

Use and Photo Consent, Media 

Consent.  Student Information 

Verification and Emergency 

School Closure forms will be 

available soon. 
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